
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, January 8, 2021 1:57 PM 
'z.adefris@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00801-2021 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida 's outdated efficiency practices 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Good afternoon, Zelalem Adefris 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----
From: z.adefris@everyactioncustom.com <z.adefris@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 8, 202110:57 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 

Let's move into the 21st century with our energy efficiency practices. Our communities need it. Please make the right 
choice. 

Sincerely, 
Zelalem Adefris 
Miami Beach, FL 33139 
z.adefris@gmail.com 
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